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January 2024  
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
  Our next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 9th, 
2024, at 11:30 AM. It will be held at Houligan’s Sports Grill, 
located at 1643 US Highway 1, Ormond Beach FL 32174. 
All brothers and sisters along with their spouses are welcome.  

 
  The unemployment numbers from the last “A”meeting are: 
1211 AJ’s out with a wait of 280 days.   
On October 23rd the JATC agreed to start a new class of 100 
apprentices in February 2024 using the previous recruitment 
list. The current furlough is still10 weeks. 
 
  Some of our members and spouses met for a Holiday Brunch  
 at Oceanside in Flagler on Sunday, December 17th.   
 It was an enjoyable afternoon and something that I hope that 
we continue to do more of. 
 
  There will be a luncheon on March 11th 2024 at The Diplomat 
Hotel in Hollywood Florida. The invitations should be going out 
soon. This luncheon will replace our March meeting.  

 
  Dues for 2023/24 are still only $15.00. Anyone who has not 
paid, please see Paul Dietrich at our next meeting or mail your 
dues to the address at the top of this page. The dues year begins 
every September. 
  
I would like to wish everyone and their families a  
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.   
 
 Fraternally yours, 
Michael Manfredi 
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